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PLEASE SEND INQUIRIES TO: CMENDOZA@HESGLENDALE.ORG

6805 N. 125TH AVE., GLENDALE, AZ 85307

You can donate up to $200 for  a  single 

person or $400 for a joint return to Heritage 

and get  a  school tax credit on your 2021 

Arizona state taxes. Download the form at 

HESGlendale.org today. 

Phone: (623) 742-3956 | HESGlendale.org
School hours: 8:00 a.m.–3:15 p.m.

Every Wednesday is a half-day. School ends for everyone at 1:00 p.m.

Join our email list at
HESGlendale.org

Like Us on Facebook
@HESGlendale

TAX CREDITSSTAY INFORMED

A C A D E M Y

GLENDALE CAMPUS
E L E M E N T A R Y

H E R I T A G E

UPCOMING EVENTS
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APRIL 4
• AASA Writing Test, Grades 3-5  

APRIL 5
• AASA Writing Test, Grades 6-8

APRIL 7
• Fee Due for 8th Grade Trip

APRIL 8
• Progress Grades Posted

• Mother-Son Dance, 6:30-8:30 p.m.

APRIL 9
• Heritage Classic Boys Basketball

APRIL 11-14
• AASA Reading & Math, Grades 3-5

APRIL 14
• Military Child Appreciation Lunch

APRIL 15
• No School

APRIL 18-21
• AASA Reading & Math, Grades 6-8

APRIL 23
•  Heritage Hockey Night  

 APRIL 28
• Preschool, Kindergarten, and 8th  
 Promotion Pictures

APRIL 29
• No School

• 7th & 8th Grade Prom, 6 p.m.

MOTHER-SON DANCE, 
DENIM AND DIAMONDS
Glendale’s Mother-Son Dance, with a theme 
of Denim and Diamonds, will take place on 
Friday, April 8th, 6:30-8:30 p.m. Boys are 
invited to bring their mom, aunt, grandma 
or another special female guest. Tickets are 
$5 per student, cash only. There will also be 
concessions for sale, cash only. Please come 
dressed in blue jeans and bling, and prepare 
for a night to remember!

AASA TESTING THIS 
MONTH
During the month of April, Arizona’s Academic 
Standards Assessment (AASA) testing will take 
place on various dates for grades 3-8, and 
we’re hoping for great scores! Please help 
support our students by making sure they are 
present when their class is doing testing. Here 
are some other testing tips for students to keep 
in mind when taking the AASA: 
•Get a good night’s rest before test days 
•Eat a healthy and nutritious breakfast the 
 morning of test days 
•Read through each question thoroughly
•Always check your work 
•Relax—you’re going to do great! 

Parents, visit https://www.azed.gov/assessment/aasa 
for more information.

STAY UP-TO-DATE
As the school year winds down, the school 
schedule gets filled with many events you 
won’t want to miss. Stay current on everything 
happening at Heritage Glendale by signing 
up for our monthly newsletter. The newsletter 
will arrive in your email at the beginning of 
each month so you can mark your calendar 
for events that you and your student won’t 
want to miss. Go to the Heritage Glendale 
home page and scroll to the bottom where it 
says “Join Our School News & Events Email 
List.” Simply provide your email address, and 
you’ll be on top of everything going on at 
school for the rest of the year!

HERITAGE HOCKEY NIGHT
Join other Heritage families on April 23 as we 
take over the Gila River Arena for Heritage 
Hockey Night! Starting at 7 p.m., the Coyotes 
will take on the St. Louis Blues, and we’ll have 
our own section for a one-of-a-kind family 
night. 

Please arrive early so you don’t miss plaza 
performances from The Heritage Gems, 
Heritage Cheer Squad, Pee-Wee Dance 
Team, and Pee-Wee Cheer, all taking place 
before the game, from 4:30-5:30 p.m. Don’t 
miss this fun and exciting event! 

7TH & 8TH GRADE PROM
The Heritage Prom for those in grades 7-8, will 
take place on Friday, April 29 at 6:00 p.m. 
The theme will be Arabian Nights. Tickets are 
$25 in the office until April 15th, and will be 
$50 at the door. We know everyone will have 
a memorable evening!

DAYS OFF IN APRIL
There will be no school on Friday, April 15, 
for Good Friday. Classes will resume on 
Monday, April 18. There will also be no 
school on Friday, April 29 for Spring Recess. 
Classes will resume on Monday, May 2. We 
hope everyone enjoys both of their three-day 
weekends.

REMINDER
Don’t forget that Wednesdays are always 
half-days at Heritage. Every Wednesday, 
students will be released at 1:00 p.m. The 
After-School Program will be available until 
6:00 p.m. unless otherwise noted.


